
Mother Seraphina & Sr. Jacinta in 

Washington, DC for the  

annual March for Life 

Students at Holy Family School, Covington 

sold lemonade to raise money for the needy  

people at our Mission 

Our community assisted  at a vocations 

retreat for young women at the Holy 

Spirit Center in Cincinnati 

The Little Flowers girl’s group invited 

us to speak to them about our Mission 

One of our Moms came to the Rose  

Garden to “show off” her new  

bundle of joy 

Mother Seraphina gives a talk on  

vocations at CREDO, a weekend  

Eucharistic retreat in Cincinnati 

One of our volunteers gets to 

hold a newborn 

Sr. Ann Mary helps a man with his wheel-

chair after visiting our Mission 

We had many opportunities this year for 

young people to visit the Mission 

A busy day at the Rose Garden Home 

Mission For Sophia’s birthday party, 

she asked all of her friends to 

donate money to our Mission 

in lieu of bringing a gift for 

her 

Some of our volunteers at the first annual 

barbecue to thank them for their generosity 


